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SEPTEMBER 2021 NEWSLETTER 

It's Equinox week.  Fall is officially here and the days are getting shorter. 

Bloom Floralscapes (“Bloom”) continues its regular landscape maintenance.  Bloom submitted 

contracts for the list of extra upgrades.  Three contracts were approved as submitted, one was 

declined for this year and one was modified.  This week Bloom completed the work agreed 

upon, refreshing rock in a number of areas, removing some shrubs, replacing other plantings by 

the kiosk and on the Caley side where the dead ash tree was removed. 

The snow removal contract was approved for the 2021-2022 season.  The triggering depth is 2” 

of snow.  And the annual flower plan for Spring 2022 was also approved. 

Fielding Tree Care trimmed and removed designated trees on August 30, including the dead 

ash tree on Caley and the diseased locust tree in the middle of the neighborhood in order to 

prevent spread to other trees. They have also provided a bid for suggested winter trimming.  

Andreos Construction has been contracted for some concrete street patching and repair.  The 

affected areas are marked in red outline.  This work is scheduled for November 15 and 16, 

weather permitting.   

The back-ordered billboard for the kiosk has not yet been received. 

The Board notes the passing of a long-time neighbor, Roger Orban.  We will miss him. 

Several houses in Saxony are in transition.  The Board is trying to make sure that all new 

residents are complying with rules regarding parking, etc. 

Save the date:  the Saxony Annual Meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 17.  

Location will be the local Embassy Suites. 

For the time being, the Board will continue to conduct its meetings by conference call or by 

ZOOM.   

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 11, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. to be done by 

ZOOM conference.  If you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, to 

be added to the contact list and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule. 
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Your Saxony Board,   

Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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